October 30, 1967

Dr. Ralph Thompson
Spring Arbor College
Spring Arbor, Michigan 49283

Dear Dr. Thompson:

Relative to my telephone conversation of recent date, I conveyed
your message regarding the paying of dues to Dr, Harris amd he
stated you were corrected in the way you were handling them.

Bnclosed is a revised list which I have prepared for Dr. Harris
stating the membership and dues which have been paid. Please

feel free to let we know if you find any discrepanices between your
record of dues having been paid and the dues which I have marked on
the list.

According to my record Dr. Grider has paid dues for 1965 and 1966.

In answer to your letter of October '16 it is correct that Harry T.
Reid and Willis Wilcox are associate members but Rev. L. S. Hoover
is a full mewber since he does have the LLD degree.

The name of Glen E. Allison should be removed from your record
according to the enclosed letter which was written from Dr. Harris'
office. I have made a sheet and inserted it in my records stating
that Itty Matthews should be a member, but I do not have an applica-
tion for my file. All of the other information in your letter
has been taken care of.

Raymond Bryant is an associate member and Cecil McKee is a full
member,

Enclosed please find the following checks and money for dues and
Journals.

William M. Arnett $47.00 Journals
(6 Vol. land 41 Vol. II)
Vennard College Check 15.00 Journals
(5 vol. 1, 10 Vol, 1II)
Roy T. McKinney 5.00 dues
Pat Brown - for Vol, 1
Journal -Azusa Pacific 1.00 vol. 1 journal
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If you have any further questions, please feel free to write
me.,

Sincerely yours,

Martha Bielefeld
Office Secretary

enclosures:

check $47.00
check 15.00
check 5.00
check 1.00




